
 

  D.A.V. International School, Ahmedabad 

C  I  R  C  U  L  A  R  - Grade - IX 
AO/Cir/PR/08/14 

26.08.14 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from D.A.V. International School, Ahmedabad!  

As per directives received from the Central Board of Secondary Education, you are requested to submit Registration 

Fees of Rs.200/- for the upcoming Summative Assessments – 2014-15 conducted by the Board. 
 

Please send the above mentioned amount in a sealed and labelled envelope along with your ward on or before 

Saturday, 30.08.14 to the respective class teacher.  
 

Thanking you, 
 

Warm regards,  
 

 

Geeta Singh 

Principal   


